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To Whom It May Concern 

I have been employed by the Toowoomba Turf Club for the past 23 years. 

I do not agree with changes to Queensland Racing as proposed by the 

Queensland Labor Government. Any reduction in racing in Queensland will 

adversely effect the income I receive, as it will for the hundreds of other 

employees of the Toowoomba Turf Club. 

Thank you 

Nicolle Gee 

HARLAXTON QLD 4350 




